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TSA Lifts Mask Mandate in
Airport
The Transportation Security Administration has withdrawn the Security Directive that required masks on public
transportation and in transportation hubs, including CLT. Masks are no longer required at CLT. Passengers are
advised to check with their airlines regarding mask requirements.

 

Read the Statement from TSA issued Monday, April 18, 2022 

https://cltairport.mediaroom.com/mask_mandate_lifted

https://www.tsa.gov/news/press/statements/2022/04/18/statement-regarding-face-mask-use-public-transportation
https://cltairport.mediaroom.com/mask_mandate_lifted

